
 

Product Obsolescence Notification 

Issue Date: August 12, 2019                                                        OBS08122019FO7  

Dear Customer, 

Foxconn Optical Interconnect Technologies (FOIT) announces the obsolescence of the 
AFBR-720XPDZ Fiber Optic Transceiver Product. 
 
This part number has approached the end of product life cycle. We have not shipped 

this part in the past 1.5 Years. 

As a result, Foxconn Optical Interconnect Technologies (FOIT) has to announce 

obsolescence for this product. There are no direct replacements to this product.  

 

End-of-Life Notification Date: August, 12, 2019 

If you have any questions about this obsolescence, please contact your local sales 

representative for FOIT.    

Foxconn Optical Interconnect Technologies (FOIT) 

408 E. Plumeria Dr. 

San Jose, CA 95134, U.S.A. 

 

FOIT Part Number

AFBR-720XPDZ


